
Mr Chen Jiulin Will Be Back In Singapore Sometime This Week

06/12/04

Singapore, 6 December 2004 - Mr Chen Jiulin returned to China on 30 November 2004 to attend to family matters. On 1 December 2004, the
Company requested Mr Chen to return to Singapore to assist in the investigations. Mr Chen has informed the Company that he will return to Singapore
sometime this week.


